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Project Status 
 
During the reporting period of January 1, 2005 through March 31, 2005, investigations 
were performed regarding exceedances of field screening trigger levels and analytical 
result standards. The attached Excel spreadsheet tilted Rose Creek Follow-ups 
(Attachment 1) provides an overview of the 9 exceedances over the field screening 
trigger levels or the analytical standards.  Additionally, eight Field Monitoring Data 
Sheets (Attachment 2) are attached documenting the investigations of these 9 
exceedances.  Station 105 had two exceedances that were investigated at the same time.  
The investigations revealed that 8 initial exceedances were not found during the follow-
ups.  Dry Weather Monitoring Station 58 originally exceeded for bacteria the 
investigation found that fecal coliform and enterococcus levels had dropped.  Fecal 
coliform levels remained slightly elevated; however, the ratio between total and fecal 
coliform levels was not indicative of sewage. 
 
This is the final report because all Dry Weather Monitoring investigations for 2005 have 
been completed and reported. 
 
 
 


